

PRIME MINISTER - PREMIER MINISTRE

It is with great pleasure that I extend my warmest greetings and congratulations to everyone who helped make the Guru Gobind Singh Children's Foundation (GGSFC) relay run such a success.

Your remarkable journey across Canada followed on the success of other GGSFC initiatives that offer young people opportunities to take part in meaningful charitable works, in the spirit of Sikh Guru teachings. With the support of many generous sponsors along your route, you raised more than \$154,000 for Canadian children's hospitals and for a health clinic in Liberia, through Plan Canada. Your commitment to the project was a fine example of generosity and compassion for others. In years to come, I am certain that you will look back on this experience with fond memories and pride in your accomplishment.

Please accept my best wishes for success in your future endeavours.

OTTAWA 2010

